Bio - President Deborah Friedl – International Association of Women police

Deborah entered the law enforcement field with a municipal police department shortly after graduating college. Entering as one of only 5 women on this department, Deborah advanced to a detective career specializing in victim-based crime. This experience served her well by building valued community relationships and experiences that enabled her to develop collaborative initiatives and innovative strategies to reduce violent crime. 
Throughout her career and volunteer efforts, Deborah attained promotion and increasing assignments of responsibility and trust. She was promoted to Deputy Superintendent (Deputy Chief) in 2008 and in 2013, Deborah was selected to lead the department as Interim Superintendent (Chief) of Police. In that role she initiated comprehensive investigations into several high-profile internal matters of alleged police misconduct while simultaneously hiring the largest class of recruit officers in more than 10 years. 
She has been a member of the Board of Directors for the International Association of Women Police for over 20 years and is currently serving as President, the first US woman to do so in 11 years. Deborah is a strong advocate to ensure police departments reflect the diversity of the communities they serve. 
Deborah is a subject matter expert and has provided consultation and presented training on topics including gender-based violence, leadership, recruiting and retaining women and increasing the capacity of women in policing and the security sector. She holds a Bachelor of Science Degree in Public Administration in Criminal Justice and Psychology as well as a Master of Arts Degree in Criminal Justice. 

